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Measure Description: 
Requires state medical assistance program to provide for up to six behavioral health checkups every year.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Department of Consumer and Business Services (DCBS), Oregon Health Authority (OHA), Department of Human 
Services (DHS) 
  
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the House Committee on Health 
Care to the House Committee on Behavioral Health.   
 
The measure requires behavioral health services to be provided to recipients of medical assistance whether or 
not they are enrolled in a coordinated care organization. This includes up to six preventive behavioral health 
checkups every 12 months, regardless of medical necessity or behavioral health diagnosis.   
 
The measure is anticipated to have an impact on the Oregon Health Authority, Department of Consumer and 
Business Services, and Department of Human Services.   
 
A more complete fiscal analysis on the measure will be prepared as the measure is considered in the House 
Committee on Behavioral Health.   
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